
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

12th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Re:  YEAR 6 LEAVERS. 
 
We would like to invite the Year 6 pupils to a ‘Leavers Celebration Evening’ on Wednesday 21st July from 

5.30pm. Due to Covid restrictions, we would like to invite one parent/carer per family to join us in this 

event, by bringing a picnic to enjoy with your child from 5.30pm – 6.30pm. Parents will then be asked to 

leave and the celebrations will continue for the children until 9.45pm. This will include games on the 

school field, a movie and the premiere of our ‘Staff Goodbye Video’. Snacks and drinks will be provided for 

your child during this time. We ask that children be collected from the main entrance, by reception, at 

9.45pm.  

 

To enable us to organize this event appropriately, please return the form below by Friday 16th July, stating 

whether you and your child will be attending. 

 

Many thanks indeed for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr A. Davies 
Headteacher 
 

 
LEAVERS CELEBRATION EVENING – WEDNESDAY 21st JULY – 5.30PM 

(Please return to the school office by Friday 16th July) 
 

Child’s name:………………………………………………………………………………   Class:…………………………………………………. 
 
  My child and one parent/carer WILL be attending the ‘Leavers Celebration Evening’  
 
  My child and one parent/carer WILL NOT be attending the ‘Leavers Celebration Evening’ 
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